
 

 

 

 

 

La Paz, BCS, Mexico, 14th of May 2020 

 

ICHA 2021 Conference, NEW DATE!! 

 

Dear ISSHA members and colleagues, 

Due to the pandemic of COVID-19 and following the recommendations from the World 

Health Organization and National Health Authorities, we have postponed the 19th 

International Conference on Harmful Algae to the 10-15th of October, 2021.  It will be held 

in the same venue, the International Conference Center of La Paz, in La Paz, B.C.S. Mexico. 

We assure you that we are working to provide a high-quality Conference for scientific 

inspiration in the study of harmful algal blooms. We will keep you informed of any 

conference updates through our web page (www.icha2021.com), email and social media. 

All ISSHA members who renewed their membership after the 1st of October 2019 will 

maintain their membership until the date of the conference.  Please take the time to renew 

your ISSHA membership to allow for future student travel, awards and exciting speakers. 

We appreciate your understanding, and look forward to see you in 2021 in the beautiful city 

of La Paz. 

On behalf of the Local Organizing Committee,  

 

 

Dra. Christine J. Band Schmidt 

IPN-CICIMAR 


